
Date sent: Thu, 17 May 2012 12:53:11 -0400 
Subject: . 14 Roland street - Retaining walls request withdrawal 
From: Svetlana Ostrovs}{aya <sostrovskaya@gmail.com> 
To: lfinucane@newtonma.gov 

Hello, 

I would like to ask to withdraw the request for relief from Section 
30-5(b)(4) to permit two retaining walls of greater then four feet within 
the front setback for 14 Roland Street, Newton Garage addition project 

Thank you very much, 
Svetlana Ostrovskaya 
617-630-0952 


